
Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public Enterprises 
Department of Heavy Industry 

 
 Cabinet Committee on Economic Affairs (CCEA) in its meeting held on 

22.12.2015 has approved the closure of TSPL. In order to implement the CCEA 

decision, Union Cabinet in its meeting held on 10.1.2018 has approved the closure of 

TSPL under Section 248(1) of Companies Act. The work is under progress since 

10.1.2018.  

                                                                                                      By Order, 
 

Economic Adviser, 
Department of Heavy Industry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


